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February 24, 2021 

Upcoming Events: 
 
Thur Feb 25 
7:00 pm Lenten 
Worship 
 
Feb 28 
8:00 am Worship 
 
Wed Mar 3 
Chapel 
 
Thur Mar 4 
2:15 pm Pep Rally 
7:00 pm Lenten 
Worship 
 
Fri Mar 5 
NO SCHOOL 
GPLHS basketball 
tournament 
 

Lenten Worship:  This Thursday at 7:00 PM we will once again contemplate the account 
of our Lord’s Passion (suffering and death), which culminates in Holy Week and Easter. 
This service will also be aired live on our YouTube channel. Please register on our 
website if you plan to attend in person. 
 
No School:  There will be NO SCHOOL next Friday, March 5 as our 6-8 graders will be 
participating in the basketball tournament at Great Plains Lutheran High School in 
Watertown, SD on both Friday and Saturday. The Preschool Center will be open. 
 
Child Care on March 5:  Our ECC will be open on Friday, March 5 for those that need 
our services.  Please contact Sarah Zander at szander@christlutheran-marshallmn.org 
as soon as possible if your child will be attending.  Please remember to bring a sack 
lunch. 
 
Spirit Week: Monday, March 1 through Thursday, March 4 will be our Spirit week at 
school as our A team will be playing in the GPLHS basketball tournament Friday and 
Saturday. Here are the dress up days for the week. 
Monday - Pajama Day  
(Come dressed in your pajamas. School Dress Code does still apply.) 
Tuesday - Book Character Day  
(Come dressed as your favorite character from your favorite book. This is also Dr. Seuss 
Day should you want to come dressed as Cat in the Hat.) 
Wednesday - Backwards Day  
(Be ready to do everything in reverse.) 
Thursday - Cougar Day  
(Wear your blue and white/Cougar clothes to show your school spirit.) 
 
Pep Rally and Poster Contest: We will be having a pep rally at 2:15 PM on Thursday, 
March 4.  If you would like to view the pep rally, you can click this link to view:  https://
meet.google.com/zbm-ixgt-vov.   
As a part of our spirit week and pep rally this year, we are doing a poster contest that will 
allow students another way to show off their school spirit. We will announce the winners 
for each grade at the pep rally. 
 
Summer Care:  We are trying to determine if there is a need for child care this summer.  
Please contact Sarah Zander by March 1st if you are interested in summer care at 
szander@christlutheran-marshallmn.org. 
 
Box Tops for Education: Although the primary method of saving Box Tops is now 
scanning receipts through the App, there are still a few clipped Box Tops out 
there.  Please remember to send them to school regularly since they expire.  The next 
expiration date is March 1st.  If you are not yet scanning receipts for our school, consider 
downloading the App today! For more information, check out the 
website:  www.boxtops4education.com.  Thank you! 

February 
Birthdays 

 
Amelia Simota-5 
Evra Frank-9 
Mark Hoppe-12 
Ella Kennedy-28 
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